
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 6, 2009

TO: Honorable Jeff Wentworth, Chair, Senate Committee on Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB2065 by Davis, Wendy (Relating to acknowledgement of written instruments.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Civil Practice and Remedies Code requiring an officer to accept a current 
document issued by a foreign government as satisfactory evidence of the identity of a person. The bill 
would take effect September 1, 2009.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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